

First Term

HHH

Mock Exams

2021-2022

G 12



612	1 ^{s™} TERM	MOCK EXAMS	2021 -2022	ннн
Mock	Exam 1			(560 Marks)
A) Choose the l	oest answer fr	<u>I. Vocabulary</u> om a. b. c and d:	<u>(100 Marks)</u> (5 x 10 = 50 Marks)	
			ndwo	orldwide
a. commitment	-	suffrage c.		d. empathy
2. Money is so a. humid			other hand, it's just a r vital	neans to an end. d. productive
			has been linked to inc quantity	reased unemployment. d. upsurge
4. I usually a. go along with		le who present the out up with c.	ir views quietly and lo come up against	ogically. d. get rid of
5- The removal of a. mass		eriodic c.	ons has made life easie foreign	er. d. petty
<u>B. Fill in the spa</u>	aces with wor	ds from the list be	elow: $(5x \ 10 = 50 \ M)$	arks)
	(constant	t /judiciary / affor	d / charitable /crisis	/climate)
6. The	is 1	the government bra	anch dispensing justic	e all over the country.
7. Tonight's feat	ure film will		.you too much pleasu	re.
8. Rich people, v	worldwide, sho	uld donate a part o	of their income to	causes.
9. The Mediterra	anean	is good for citrus.	fruits and grapes.	
10. Criminals ar	e in	trou	bles with the police.	
		<u>II – Grammar</u>		
		$(4 \times 10) = 40 \text{ M}$		
1. I like listening a. instead of	g to classical m b. wherea		my brother pre gh d. de	fers western music. spite
			native language is	
a. who		c. which	d. wl	nere
3. I wish I a. should	helj b. can't	p all the poor. c. could	d. co	uld have
			more than	
a. since		c. alread		-
<u>B) Do as requir</u>	ed in brackets	s: (4 x 5 = 20 Mar	<u>ks)</u>	
a- After I had bo	ought the gift, I I had already b	oought the gift here	_	e:After)

	 6- We should hold newborn babies very carefully. a- Newborn babies should hold very carefully. b- Newborn babies should be held very carefully. c- Newborn babies should have been hold very carefully. 	(Passive)
	 7- Let's go to the beach,? a- Let's go to the beach, will we? b- Let's go to the beach, can we? c- Let's go to the beach, shall we? 	(Tag Question)
	 8- I studied good for the exam. a- I studied better for the exam. b- I studied well for the exam. c- I studied good for the exam. 	(Correct the underlined)
	<u>III - language Functions (40 Mar</u> <u>A: Write what you would say in the following situations</u> : (4	
	1. You were asked to tell why you couldn't pass the English tes	t.
	2. Your friend asked you to suggest something interesting to do	at the weekend.
	3. Your brother didn't drive so carefully, so he had a terrible accord.4. Pandas are about to disappear, suggest a solution.	cident.
1-	<u>IV- Set Book (40 Marks)</u> <u>A) Answer ONLY Four of the following questions: (4 x 10 =</u> How important are human values?	<u>: 40 Marks)</u>
2-	What can the public Authority for Agriculture and Fisherie desert into green lands?	C C
3-	How could people solve their problems away from courts?	
4-	Kuwait's great interest in recycling waste, including paper i	-
5	- Are you for or against much litigation in our courts? Why	?
•		

G12 1st TERM MOCK EXAMS 2021 -2022

IV-Writing (120 Marks)

ННН

Human values are part and parcel of our culture. Write a report of not less than 14 sentences – 160 words about the importance of human values and the role of the government to protect basic human rights.

Write your outline here (20 marks)

Introduction :
Body 1 :
Body 2 :
Conclusion:
The tenie (100 Merka)

The topic (100 Marks)

•••••	•••••	••••••	 •••••
••••••	•••••	•••••••••••••••••••	 •••••
	••••••		
•••••	••••••	••••••••••••••••••••••	 •••••
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	••••••••••••••••••	 •••••
	•••••		
	••••••		
••••••	•••••	••••••••••••••••••••	 •••••
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	••••••	 •••••
	••••••		
•••••	••••••	••••••	 • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •

VI- Reading Comprehension & Summary Making (110 Marks)

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

The most precious fluid on earth is not oil, but water. There are few challenges as important as conserving the world's usable water and supplying clean drinking water and water for irrigation to those who need it. Yet this work is not getting done. Humans are **<u>consuming</u>** the earth's store of usable water at a rate that will soon threaten our food supply. Poor water management already kills millions of people a year and condemns hundreds of millions to hunger.

Providing poor areas with drinking water and sanitation, for example, is easy to do and a cost-effective way to prevent deaths and disease. There is now an opportunity for progress. More than 100 water ministers from around the world, along with thousands of water experts from villagers to scientists, have gathered in the Netherlands. The conference will be useful if <u>it</u> can persuade governments and international banks to pay more attention to conservation and fair distribution of water.

In 1980, the U.N. set a goal of safe drinking water for all by 1990. Because of international concern, about two billion new people received clean drinking water over the subsequent 14 years. A new commitment is urgently needed to spread these health gains, help poor farmers and conserve the world's **precious** supply of usable water.

Most of us have plenty of water for our daily needs, maybe even an excess as is the case in the Netherlands at the moment with heavy rainfalls. Regardless of our seeming abundance of this resource, it is still important to use water carefully. You can save water in your daily life and be an example for others of good water stewardship by washing dishes by hand and not allowing the water to run while rinsing. Fill one sink with wash water and the other (or a plastic tub) with rinse water.

You can also soak pots and pans instead of letting the water run while you scrape the dishes clean. In addition, try to install an instant water heater near your kitchen sink so you don't have to run the water while it heats up. This also reduces energy costs. Furthermore, by insulating your water pipes. You'll get hot water faster plus you avoid wasting water while it heats up. Moreover, when buying new appliances such as a washing machine, consider those that offer cycle and load size adjustments. They're more water and energy efficient. Finally, wash your fruits and vegetables in a pan of water instead of running water from the tap, and reuse it to water houseplants.

A) From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: (5x10=50 Marks)

1. The author's main purpose in writing this passage is to a. entertain readers and make them laugh b. persuade readers about water's importance c. inform people about the poor d. tell a story about water 2. The word **consuming** in line 4 means: c. supplying a. using **b.** saving d. receiving 3. The word **precious** in line 16 is opposite to: a. useless b. clean c. usable d. poor 4. The word **it** in the second paragraph refers to: a. drinking water **b.** the conference c. opportunity d. disease 5. The main idea of paragraph 2 is a. There should be fair distribution of water. b. Water is rare in rich countries c. Sea water can be changed into fresh water d. There is no opportunity for progress **B)** Answer the following questions: $(4X \ 15 = 60 \ Marks)$ 5. What are the challenges that face the world as far as the water is concerned? 6. What role did the UN play in 1980 concerning the problem of water? 7. There should be an urgent worldwide commitment. Give reasons. 8. Why do people need usable water?

VII- Summary Making (60 Marks) Read the following passage, then do as required:

It can be hard for some animals to find food during winter. They get through it in many ways. Birds and butterflies fly to a place with nice weather. Then they come home in the spring. We call this migration. Another way to avoid the cold is to sleep through it. Many animals hide during the winter. They save their energy. They do not eat. They do this until food returns. We call this hibernation. Some animals store food in their homes. They live on what they saved in the summer and fall. Other animals adapt themselves to the weather. They do not hide. They must survive. Sometimes nature helps them out. Some animals grow thicker coats in the winter. Other animals change color. The arctic fox is brown in the summer. His coat turns white in the winter.

In four sentences of	your own, summarize and paraphrase the above passage in answer to
this question:	How do animals and birds survive the cold winter?
Translate the follow	VIII- Translation (30 Marks) ing into good English: (2X15=30 Marks)
، للتنفس.	1- النباتات توفر لنا الغذاء و تغذي التربة وتحميها من الانجراف وتنتج الاكسجين الذي نحتاجه
	2-مثل كل بقية دول العالم فان القوانين في الكويت سنت لحماية الحقوق الإنسانية الأساسية.

Mock Exan			0 Marks)								
<u>I. Vocabulary (100 Marks)</u> <u>A) Choose the best answer from a, b, c and d: (5 x 10 = 50 Marks)</u>											
	1- The patient's health started todespite the intensive care.										
a- avoid b- deteriorate c- utilise d- pose											
2- Islam commands us toa- regardless	o deal friendly with all peo b-compassionately										
3- We should help our ch a- put up with	nildren moo b- go along with		d- come up against								
	een the two younger men										
a- anthropologist	b- rift	c- ethnographer	d- climate								
	Either we ag		-								
	b- over the hill	I	d- red tape								
	h words from the list: (5										
	s / commercially / inno	-									
7- An American billional8- The of9- The suspect was prove	worldwide leav ire gave most of his fortun water in many countries l ed due to ses to witness a great boor	e as a has led to the extinction the clear evidence of f	donation. on of many animals. ingerprints.								
	II – Grammar (
A) Choose the correct a	answer: (4 x 10= 40 Mar	<u>ks)</u>									
11- He is as	as his elder broth	ler									
a- smarter	b- smartest	c- smart	d-more smart								
12- Computer crimes hav a-despite	ve been increasing nowada b-although	ysthe la c-but	ws and restrictions. d-because								
13-"Charity begins at ho a-where	me" is a proverb b-that	means we must c-why	t help our relatives. d-whose								
14 -The child was behav a- bad	ing b- badly	 c- worse	d- worst								
B) Correct the underlin	ned mistakes : (4 x 5 = 20	<u>) Marks)</u>									
a- New schools were	tablished new schools sin established since 2005 by	the government.	(Passive)								

- b- New schools have been established since 2005 by the government.c- New schools had been established since 2005 by the government.

 16- The police have just caught the murderer. a- The police have not caught the murderer yet. b- The police don't catch the murderer yet. c- The police didn't catch the murderer. 	(Negative)
17- Our house is bigger than your house.a- In comparison with our house is bigger than your house.b- In comparison with our house which is big your house is smaller.c- Our house is bigger than in comparison with your house.	(Use: In comparison with)
 18- If I (be) rich, I would buy a fine house. a- If I had been rich, I would buy a fine house. b- If I were rich, I would buy a fine house. c- If I am rich, I would buy a fine house. <u>III - language Functions (40 Mar</u> B) Write what you would say in the following situations: (4x) 	
19- Your friend says that life in the future will completely change	
·····	
20- Your friend apologized for breaking your mobile phone.	
·····	
21- You saw an old lady carrying heavy bags.	
22- Someone stepped on your feet while walking in the street.	
<u>IV- Set Book (40 Marks)</u>	
<u>A) Answer only Four of the following questions: (4x 10 = 40</u>	<u>Marks)</u>
23- What is the basic principle of all law?	
·····	
24- What are the consequences of desertification?	
25- Why is recycling wastes very important nowadays?	
26-What are the advantages and disadvantages of migration	in your view?
27-Suggest two ways to reduce water usage and to preserve v	water for the future?
·····	

V-Writing (120Marks)

ННН

Migration is the movement by people from one place to another. In an essay of about 14 sentences write about the pros and cons of migration. Outline (20)

Outline (20)
Introduction:
Body 1 :
Body 2 :
Conclusion :
Waite ware tanie have (100 Marka)
Write your topic here (100 Marks)

<u>VI. Reading Comprehension (110 Marks)</u> <u>Read the following passage, then answer the questions below:</u>

Pollution has been defined as the addition of any substance or form of energy to the environment at a rate faster than the environment can accommodate its dispersion, breakdown, recycling or storage in some harmless form. In simpler terms, pollution means the poisoning of the environment by man.

Pollution has accompanied mankind ever since groups of people settled down in one place for a long time. It was not a serious problem during primitive times when there was more than ample space available for each individual or group. As the human population boomed, pollution became a major problem and has remained as such ever since.

The rapid advancement of technology and industrialization today is something that man can be proud of. However, it has brought along with it many undesirable results, one of which is the pollution of our environment. Humanity today is threatened by the dangers of air, water, land and noise pollution.

Man has reached the moon and invented supersonic crafts that can travel faster than the speed of sound. However, these inventions emit pollutants which contribute to the depletion of the ozone layer. This depletion of ozone, which absorbs the harmful rays of the sun and prevents them from reaching the Earth, will have **drastic** effects on all living things. It will lead to a rise in the number of people suffering from skin cancer. Water pollution has become widespread too. Toxic waste has found its way into our lakes, streams, rivers and oceans. This waste is released by factories and sea-going vessels. Spillage of oil by tankers and during the recent Gulf War has caused irreparable damage to marine life. Thousands of sea animals have died or were poisoned by the pollutants in **their** natural habitat. As such, it is dangerous for humans to consume sea food caught in polluted waters.

We are often faced with noises from construction sites, jet planes and traffic jam. We may be unaware of it but noise pollution has been attributed to causing a loss of hearing, mental disturbances and poor performance at work. To control environmental pollution, substances which are hazardous and can destroy life must not be allowed to escape into the environment. This calls for united decision-making among world leaders and a public awareness of the dangers of pollution.

|--|

1- During primitive times, pollution was not a real problem because										
(a) societies used modern way	-	(b) there were so many pollutants								
(c) there was enough space fo	r people	(d) societies used to berry pollutants								
2- In paragraph four the word "	lrastic " is clo	osest in meaning to:								
(a) healthy	(b) harsh	(c) petty	(d) preferable							
3- The underlined pronoun "the	ir " in paragrap	bh four refers to								
(a) pollutants	(b) animals	(c) oceans	(d) tankers							
4- We can control pollution if w	vecł	nemicals from reaching	the environment.							
(a) help	(b) allow	(c) neglect	(d) prevent							

5- This passage considered pollution
(a) a problem that we must control and fight
(b) an inevitable environmental problem
(c) a simple problem that can be solved easily
(d) a problem that no longer exists
<u>B-Answer the following questions (4X15 =60 Marks)</u>
6- In your own words, explain what pollution is .
7- What are the different forms of pollution?
8- What is the effect of the spillage of oil during the Gulf War?
9- What are the effects of noise pollution?
VII- Summary Making (60 Marks)

Read the following passage, then do as required:

It is hard to know where to start when beginning strength training. There are countless exercises you can do. Some of which work with certain bodies, while others don't. With some familiarity of the basics, you can begin to craft a routine helping you achieve your personal goals. Strength training should be a part of your workout routine due to its numerous benefits. One purpose of strength training is to build muscles and improve bone density. For another thing, strength training increases the strength of ligaments and joint functioning. It can help raise good cholesterol levels and lower blood sugar levels. Most people like strength training because of its most obvious benefit which is having a slimmer appearance.

What are the benefits of strength training?

•••••	••••	• • • • •	• • • • • •		•••••	• • • • • • •	•••••		•••••		•••••	• • • • • • •	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••
• • • • • • • •	••••	• • • • •	• • • • • • •		• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	••••		•••••		• • • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	•••••	• • • • • • •	• • • • •
• • • • • • • •	• • • • •	• • • • •	• • • • • •		•••••	• • • • • • •	••••		•••••		• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	••••	•••••	•••••	• • • • •
• • • • • • • •	• • • • •	• • • • •	• • • • • •		•••••	• • • • • • •	••••		•••••		• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	••••	•••••	•••••	• • • • •
• • • • • • • •	• • • • •	••••	• • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	•••••	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • •
• • • • • • • •	• • • • •	••••	• • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	•••••	•••••	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • •

VIII- Translation (30 Marks) Translate the following into good English: (2X15=30 Marks)

	إضافة إلى استخدامها كدواء.		
•••••		 	 ••••

Mock Exam 3

(Total: 560 Marks)

I. Vocabulary (100 Marks)

A) From a, b, c and d choose the right answer: :(5 X10 = 50 Marks) 1-After......with the general manager, we've decided to hire more employees. **b.** cases c. consultations a. principles d. properties 2. Man is a social being and does not lead a/anlife unlike some other species. c. legal a. solitary **b.** intrinsic d. treacherous 3. The sudden weather conditions the whole crop which led to famine. c. prosecuted **b.** decimated d. defined a. composted 4. It's true thatreduces the volume of waste, but the deposit is highly toxic. d. incineration a. judiciary **b.** ethnicity c. proportion 5. Certain areas of the Polar regions are frozen.....as they are farthest from the equator. a. ultimately **b.** permanently c. nervously d. commercially B) Fill in the spaces with the most suitable words from the list below:(5 X 10=50 Marks) (resort- take a breather – principle — precipitate — disgruntled - rift) 6. Our organization works on thethat all workers have the same rights. 7. She'd like going into the garden to after hard work. 8. The devoted fans were after their football team had lost the match. 9. The earthquake caused a terrifying.....in the old building walls. 10. The economical expert believes the falling sales willthe failure of the economy. **II- Grammar (60 Marks)** A)From a, b, c and d choose the correct answer : (4 X 10=40 Marks)

11. She bought a b	book for her son	buying him his favourit	e game.
a. instead of	b. whereas	c. on the other hand	d. but
12. The Avenues 1	equired detailed plann	ing before they with c. beginning	n the project.
a. begun	b. had begun		d. had begun
13- John felt	for	getting high marks.	d- happiest
a- happy	b- happier	c- happily	
14- If you	to him , he wo	ould forgive you.	d- apologizing
a- apologize	b- apologized	c- apologizes	

B) Do as shown between brackets: (4x5=20 Marks)								
15. Many buildings are built. They want to rent them.	(Join with: so that)							
a- Many buildings are built so that they can rent them.								
b- Many buildings are built so that rent them.								
a- Many buildings are built so that they could rent them.								
16. Scientists prove various theories through constant tests and experiment a- Various theories are being proved through constant tests and experiments by b- Various theories have been proved through constant tests and experiments b c- Various theories are proved through constant tests and experiments by scien	v scientists.							
17. My brother (study) law at the university for five years.a- My brother has been studying law at the university for five years.a- My brother is studying law at the university for five years.a- My brother was studying law at the university for five years.	(Correct the verb)							
18. I can't give up eating junk food. I wish	(Complete)							
a- I can give up eating junk food.								
a- I could give up eating junk food.								
a- I had given up eating junk food. III-Language Functions								
(40 Marks) Write what you would say in the following situations: (4X 10 =	= 40 Marks)							
19. A friend of yours is asking you about computer crimes. $(4X 10 - 40 \text{ Warks})$								
20. Your sister says that recycling plastic bags is useless.								
21. A news reporter asks you about your ideas on nature conservation.								
22. Someone says that desertification is a natural process and man has nothing	to do with it.							
IV- Set Book (40 Marks)								
Answer ONLY Four of the following questions: (4x10= 40 Marks)								
23. Why do you agree to send criminals to jail as a punishment?								
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••	•••••							
24. Some people are against migration from home country to other countries? Explain.								
25. What is the importance of spreading and supporting human values among societies?								
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••								
26. How can people help governments to overcome the problem of garbage?								
•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••								
27. What would happen if we don't have laws?								

V-Writing (120 Marks)

Voluntary work is working for free to help the needy and the orphans. Plan and write an essay of 14 sentences (160 words) Write about the importance of voluntary works and their effects on teens' life.

outline (20)	
Introduction:	
	•
	•
	•
Body 1 :	
	•
	•
Body 2 :	•
Dody 2	
	•
	•
Conclusion :	•
Write your topic here (100 Marks)	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•
	•

Reading Comprehension (110 marks) A. <u>Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:</u>

Everyone has a favourite attraction at an amusement park, and I am no different. However, unlike most people who seem to prefer roller coasters, my favourite ride is a little gentler. Every time I go to Coney Island or the Santa Monica Pier, I absolutely have to ride the Ferris wheel. The Ferris wheel is quite <u>complex</u>. Riding it is easy, but how it works is complicated. A series of carts are attached to a wheel, which is attached to a rim. That rim rotates vertically around an axis, and gravity keeps the carts upright. As simple as the ride seems, only advanced engineers can make safe and fun Ferris wheels.

While the Ferris wheel is not as thrilling as a roller coaster, it is still very exciting. Nevertheless, I don't seek Ferris wheels out because of their excitement. Rather, I find them very relaxing. At the top of the Ferris wheel, you get beautiful sights of the park. You also get a sense of calm that you don't get in the hustle and bustle of the park below. Additionally, Ferris wheels are also gorgeous to look at when they are lit up at night. In fact, the original Ferris wheel was designed as much to be seen as to be ridden.

The first Ferris wheel was made by and named after George Washington Gale Ferris, Jr. He designed it for the Chicago World's Fair in 1893. It was the tallest attraction there, standing 264 feet high. However, visitors to the fair were impressed by the size of the ride as well as the mechanics of it. In 1893, anything that was not turned by hand was considered a sight to see. And the wheel, **which** was a machine, was truly incredible to see.

Ferris wheel technology has only improved since then. Most of today's Ferris wheels are much larger than that first one. Today, the Ferris wheel is the most common amusement park ride. But that does not mean you should take them for granted. Instead, be thankful for Ferris' invention. The next time you're at an amusement park, don't just look up at the impressive wheel in the sky on your way to a newer attraction. Take it for a spin!

A-From a, b, c and d choose the correct answer: (5 x 10 = 50 Marks)

	a idea of paragraph (3)? es of amusement park. es riding Ferris wheel	b. The history of Ferris wheel d. How Ferris wheels improved						
29. What does the underlined word 'which' in paragraph (4) refer to?								
a. ride	b. wheel	c. sight	d. hand					
30. What is the OPPOSITE of the underlined word 'complex' in paragraph (2)?								
a. impressive b. beautiful c. exciting d. simple								
21 We can understand from the near so that the south on monte to								

31. We can understand from the passage that the author wants to:

a. inform us of the author's favourite amusement park rides.

- b. show the original design of Ferris wheels and how they work today.
- c. describe the history of Ferris wheels and why they are so popular.

d. explain the history of Ferris wheels and why the author likes them.

32. According to the passage, the Ferris wheel was originally designed for:

a. Coney Island	b. The World's Fair	c. Disney World	d. Singapore
-----------------	---------------------	-----------------	--------------

B) Answer the following questions: (4x15= 60 Marks)
33. How does the Ferris wheel work?
34. When are Ferris wheels very attractive to look at?
35. In addition to being exciting, relaxing and gorgeous, what makes Ferris wheels entertaining?
36. What impressed the visitors at the Chicago World's Fair?
VII- Summary Making

(60 Marks) Read the following passage carefully, then answer the question below:

Google was the first search engine that began considering links. Links are those blue underlined words that take you to other pages when you click on them. Google's search results were much better than their rivals. It wasn't just the great search results that led to Google becoming so well liked. It also had to do with the way that they presented their product. Google's homepage was, and still, clean. There's nothing but the logo, the search box, and a few links. These days Google has its hands in everything from self-driving cars to helping humans live longer. Though they have many other popular products, they will always be best known for their search engine. The Google search engine has changed our lives and our language. It is a standing example that one good idea can change the world.

<u>In FOUR sentences, summarise and paraphrase the previous passage in answer to the following question: (4X15=60M)</u>

Why has Google search engine become so popular?

••••	••••	• • • •	••••	••••	••••	••••	••••	••••	••••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••	•••	• • • •	• • • •	•••	••••	•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••	••••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	••••
••••	• • • •	•••	••••	• • • •	• • • •	••••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •		• • • •	• • • •			•••		•••	• • • •	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	• • •		•••	•••		•••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • • •
••••	• • • •	•••	••••	• • • •	• • • •	••••	• • • •	••••	••••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •		•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	•••		•••	•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • • •
••••	••••	•••	••••	••••	• • • •	••••	• • • •	••••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •		•••	• • • •	•••	• • • •	• • • •	••••	• • • •	•••	••••	•••		•••	•••		•••	• • • •	••••	••••
••••	• • • •	• • • •	••••	• • • •	• • • •	••••	• • • •	• • • •	• • • •			• • • •			•••		•••	• • • •	• • • •	•••		•••		• • •		•••	•••		• • •	• • • •	• • • •	• • • • •
												• • • •																				

VIII- Translation(30 Marks)

Translate the following into good English:(2X15=30 Marks)

نورا: الحروب الأهلية والكوارث الطبيعية من أسباب الهجرة الجماعية. مها: يجب علينا أن نتخذ خطوات جادة و سريعة للحد من معاناة الناس بعد حدوث الكوارث.

Nora:						
Maha:						
انتهت الأسئلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح						